
NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

GIPPSLAND PORTS 

 
 

C:\Users\Robert\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\2S1UFCNY\Lakes Entrance Bar 
Leads Altered - October 2014 (2).doc 

 The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

DATE: 28/10/2014 

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 

NO.187(T) - 2014 

PORT OF GIPPSLAND LAKES 

LAKES ENTRANCE BAR – LEADS ALTERED  

 
NOTICE 

CANCELLED: 

Notice to Mariners 182(T) of 2013 is referred and cancelled 

 

DETAILS: Mariners are advised that following recent survey results the 
Entrance Leads indicating the preferred transit line to cross the 
Bar at Lakes Entrance have been altered from “Green Light” to 
“Line 4” 
 
The bearing of “Line 4” is 355 degrees True to Flagstaff Hill 
Light (F.15m 5M) 
 
Mariners are reminded that the entrance channel into the 
Gippsland Lakes can change at short notice. The TSHD Dredge 
Pelican is due to arrive at Lakes Entrance on 10 November 
2014. 
 
Further details can be obtained from Gippsland Ports Lakes 
Entrance Office on (03) 51556900 during business or by 
reference to Gippsland Ports website: 
www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au  

   

CHARTS AFFECTED: Aus 182 

PUBLICATIONS 

AFFECTED: 
 

Admiralty Sailing Directions, Australian Pilot Vol.II NP14 

FURTHER 

NOTICE: 

A further notice will be issued. 

  
  

CAPT.  BEVIS HAYWARD 

HARBOUR MASTER   

http://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/

